
 
 

 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL 2022 HOLIDAY COURT CLOSING 

 

 
In addition to scheduled federal holidays, all offices of the United States Bankruptcy 
Court for the Eastern District of Michigan will be CLOSED for business on the following 
days: 

 
 Friday, July 1, 2022 
 Friday, November 25, 2022 
 Friday, December 23, 2022 
 Friday, December 30, 2022 

 
 

 
Date: June 9, 2022 Todd M. Stickle 

Clerk of Court 


